Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of '1066' Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings, at 8-25pm on Tuesday, 2nd May, 1989.

Present: Arthur Coleman (in the Chair)

Berbara Powell Sid Powell Ernie Spray

Joyce Coleman (Secretary)

No anologies for absence were received.

The Minutes of the last Meeting were read and adopted.

Matters arising:- None.

Dinner/Dance 1990: A discussion on speakers at the dinner took place and several members present having heard Mike Roulding make a very good speech at the Kent & Sussex Fellowship lunch it was greed that he be asked to be our guest speaker and bring a guest.

The Chairman felt that afterfive years he was getting a bit stale in welcoming the guests and suggested that someone else might like to come forward to carry out this task.

Financial: The £35.21 mentioned in the last Minutes has now been banked and the balance now stands at £361.77.

A £5 donation has been received from Bill Underhill and has yet to be banked and there is just over £3 and a few stamps in petty cash.

The Bank and Receipt Books were checked and approved.

New Members: Warwick and Joyce Dunford have accepted associate membership and have now received their membership cards and badges, payment for which is awaited.

Summer Meeting: The landlord of the Royal Albion has said he can arrange a buffet for us on a Saturday evening in September and he will close the big bar to the public for us. The price will be about £2.50 per head with a minimum number of 30.

The Chairman asked the meeting if they wished him to proceed with this, bearing in mind that 25 people could no be mustered when Colin Sinden arranged a similar function.

It was agreed to go ahead with the matter and the dates of the 9th and 23rd September be put forward and the cost be £3 per head.

Any other business: The Chairman read out a letter received from the local Rotary Club inviting him to attend their local charity ride but he had to decline due to previous commitments.

Next Committee Meeting: The next meeting was arranged for Tuesday, 3rd October 1989, at 16 Brading Close, Hastings, at 8pm, unless it is found necessary to call another meeting prior to the buffet.

There being no further business to discuss the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of thanks to the Chairman and Secretary was received from Ernie Spray.

The Meeting was closed at 9-15pm.

Signed:	Chairman of the Meeting